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30th April 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We are absolutely delighted to be able to welcome your child and your family into the 
Wordsley School community. 

Over the next term, myself and the Pastoral team will begin work making all of the 
arrangements necessary for a seamless transition for your child this September. 

Shortly, I will begin visiting all primary schools where I will meet many of your 
children face to face and give them an opportunity to ask questions and find out a 
little more about life at Wordsley. 

On Tuesday 1st July and Wednesday 2nd July we will welcome your children into 
school for two Induction days. They will meet some of our staff and get a taste of a 
‘day in the life’ of a pupil at our school. On the evening of 2nd July, we will be 
pleased to welcome Parents/Carers and pupils into school for an opportunity to hear 
from key leaders from the school and to meet your child’s form tutor. We will also be 
offering an opportunity for your child to attend Summer school on Tuesday 22nd July 
and Wednesday 23rd July. 

More information about the following events will follow in due course and will also be 
available on our website.  

Consent Forms  

As you would expect, there are a number of consent forms that need to be 
completed ahead of your child joining the school. Please see the attached document 
with the links to the consent forms. Please ensure that all consent forms are 
completed by Friday 6th June. 

We look forward to meeting you all during the next term and we wish your child all 
the best during their SATs.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Perks 
Head of Year 7 and Transition Lead 
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